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Ames, Iowa,
November twenty-first,
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|

Dr. S. W. Beyer,
Campus,

Dear Dr. Beyer:=-

I am enclosing you herewith an unsclicited
letter from Dr. J, N, Martin, complimentary to the
work of Miss. Hayden here in the department.,. This
emphasizes the points I mentioned in my letter to you
of yeaterday, as well as what I told you when we were
talking the matter over,

Yours truly

LHP/EMT,




